
Report on Works to Sister’s House PE302 

The aim of the works was to replace the fence that already existed. The old fence was rotting away 

and was insufficient to keep the public out. We replaced the fence in a like for like manner. The work 

included driving in 4’’ Round stakes at around 300mm. the work was undertaken by the Pathways 

project under the supervision of the park ranger and pathways co-ordinator Tom Iggledon. 

The works began on the 19/06/2018 and concluded on the 5/7/2018. 
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